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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, February 08, 2017 8:08 AM
To: 'jeffspencer41'
Subject: RE: 160186 no rate in increase

Good morning Mr. Spencer, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160186-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
From: jeffspencer41 [mailto:jeffspencer41@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, February 08, 2017 8:05 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: 160186 no rate in increase 
 
 
Jeff spencer 646 Hanley Downs Dr Cantonment Florida 32533 rate increase not needed. They are already 
higher then most.  
160186 
 
Sent via the Samsung Galaxy Note5, an AT&T 4G LTE smartphone 

FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
FEB 08, 2017
DOCUMENT NO. 01570-17




